
What you think and your 4-H
experience is important!

Please take a few minutes to
share your thoughts by
completing a survey. This
survey will help guide 4-H
programming in 2025.
Okaloosa 4-H wants to keep
the things you enjoy and,
also, know how we can grow
for you. 

 

Thank you, 4-H, for all you give.
For teaching us how to think
and live. 

4-H Thrive you give us the tree
for us grow with skills and
ease. Through every
challenge, big or small, you lift
us up and stand us tall. 

Grateful for the lessons
learned. For every seed we’ve
ever turned. With 4-H, we find
our way, and carry gratitude
every day. 

What are you 
grateful for...? 

We are half way through
the 4-H 2024-2025 year.

To best structure 2025 to
support you, I would
greatly appreciate your
time to complete a survey.
The results will be used to
target areas of need and
continue areas with
beneficial impact. 
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